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Applications close: 21 February 2022 

 
The East Metropolitan Health Service (EMHS) is offering a ‘top up’ scholarship to support an 

Aboriginal Master of Research or PhD candidate who is conducting research into Aboriginal mental 

health. 

For a successful PhD applicant, the scholarship will be up to $60,000 (tax exempt) over three years 

full-time, with a maximum payable rate of $20,000 per annum.  

For a successful Master of Research applicant, the scholarship will be up to $15,000 per annum for 

two years ($30,000) 

• Applicants must be enrolled in the first year of, or be applying to, a full-time PhD program or in a 

Master of Research course at a WA University. 

• Applicants must identify as Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander.  

• The research project must relate to the provision of mental health services to Aboriginal people in 

a hospital or community setting, preferably within EMHS, and be able to commence in 2022. 

Selection will be based on academic excellence and alignment with EMHS objectives and identified 

areas of clinical need relating to Aboriginal mental health. 

How to Apply 

• Complete an Application Form including a signature from the head of school/discipline of your 

enrolling university.  

• Provide your Resume or Curriculum Vitae, including academic transcripts and the names of 2 

academic referees. 

For further information about EMHS, scholarship eligibility and how to apply, please see the EMHS 

website: www.emhs.health.wa.gov.au/research or contact: Mark Woodman on (08) 9224 3189 or at 

Mark.Woodman@health.wa.gov.au 

 

 

EMHS Aboriginal Mental Health 
Research Scholarship 

Eligibility: Enrolled in, or applying for admission to, 
full-time candidature for the degree of PhD 
or Master of Research at a WA University 

Value: Up to $20,000 per annum for up to 3 years 

Opening date: 15 December 2021 

Closing date: 21 February 2022 
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